
Shutesbury Board of Health 

March 20, 2019 

 

Present: Catherine Hilton, clerk; Arleen Read, Al Werner, board members. 

 

Actions taken: 

 

Clint Kleciak: Hearing on tight tank application, 73 Shore Drive.  Proof of notification to abutters was 

submitted; no abutters were present.  The board agreed to issue the application once Conservation 

Commission has ruled on it. 

 

Arvard Lingham, 278 West Pelham Road: concerns about possible improper installation of the septic 

tank resulting in freezing of some components this winter.  The board discussed the process of septic 

system design, permitting, and installation, and provided some material from our files. 

 

CH has organized the water testing day for March 24.  The limit is 30 bottles. 

 

 


